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Grand Island is one step closer to ridding itself of an eyesore at 2333 Grand Island Blvd.  

The town’s code enforcer approved a demolition permit Tuesday for the destruction of a 
long-abandoned Mobil gas station.  

The property’s owner, listed as JTNY LLC of Bethlehem, Pa., plans to build a Tim 
Hortons Cafe and Bake Shop on the site.  
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